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OUR MISSION STATEMENT: 

SOFT is a network of families 

and professionals dedicated to 

providing support and under-

standing to families  involved in 

the issues and decisions surround-

ing the diagnosis and care in Tri-

somy 18, 13 and other related 

chromosomal disorders.  Support 

can be provided during prenatal 

diagnosis, the childôs life and after 

the childôs passing. SOFT is com-

mitted to respect a familyôs per-

sonal decision and to the notion of 

parent-professional relationships. 

SOFT Headquarters: 
 

S.O.F.T. 
Support Organization 

For 
Trisomy 18, 13 and 

Other Related Disorders 
 

2982 South Union St. 
Rochester, NY  14624 

 
Phone: 1-800-716-7638 
(1-800-716-SOFT) 

Dear SOFT Families: 
 
We are well into the Trisomy Awareness Month.  Thanks to Terre for getting the 
State of Washington to sign a Proclamation, as well as Terra for the State of 
Nebraska.  The more the better in recognizing our March activities to help oth-
ers be aware of Trisomy. 
I hope everyone was able to get their profile pics and we have shown them 
proudly throughout the month in raising awareness.  Thanks to the committee in 
getting all these pics done for everyone and helping to highlight stories as the 
month has gone by.  The awareness shirts are being printed, or you might have 
already received yours in the mail.  They will continue to be available and I 
know Terre is working on changing the colors and lightening up the shirt colors 
for a later time.  Hope you got yours and you are enjoying it. Don't forget to Fol-
low SOFT on Twitter, Instagram and Pinterest through Raquel. 
 
SOFT Registration for the conference in Madison, Wisconsin is now open and 
already moving forward.  Make sure you get your hotel rooms reserved and 
then get your registration in.  Early registrations help the committee to complete 
the plans they are making.  This year there are several highlights: Dr. Marty 
McCaffrey will be joining us, as well as Rick Guidotti will be back from Positive 
Exposures snapping those pics of your beautiful kids.   The older Sibs will be off 
to a water park.  The workshops are coming together and so much fun will be 
had by all!  Be there so you don't miss it!  Remember there are minimal funds to 
assist through Joey Watson Fund.  Think you can help with something at con-
ference? Check out the Wish List and help us get this conference funded in 
special ways!   
 
It has been a challenging year for many of our families.  So many children sick 
and trying to recover from so many viruses.  We have lost so many children and 
younger adults this year.  Our prayers and thoughts are with all of them.  Know 
we are here for you as you need the support. 
 
March 22nd, 23rd and 24th we had a special SOFT Team representing us at 
the American College of Medical Genetics meeting.  Debbie Dye, Kris and Hal 
Holladay and of course, Dr. John Carey.  Thanks for getting the word out at this 
important conference about SOFT.  Check out the picture in the newsletter. 
 
It was a rough month of March here in NY, two hospital stays, a wind storm that 
crashed a tree down taking out our power and then a snow storm to top it off.  
Spring is supposed to be here now, and we are so ready!    We are hoping for a 
healthy Spring and Summer for all.  Hope to see you at conference in July!  
Madison or Bust! 
 
The VanHerreweghes 
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The Erin Jorgenson Memorial Scholarship  
was established by the 2010 Conference Hosts, Kim and Gloria Jorgenson, of Waubay, 
South Dakota, in honor of their daughter Erin, who had a trisomy 18 condition.   This $500 
annual scholarship is awarded based on criteria explained in the application and is available 
to those attending college, university or trade school.  Applicant families must be current 
SOFT members but attendance at the annual conference is not required.  You can go to:  
http://trisomy.org/?page_id=5491 to apply for this  scholarship. The deadline for applying 
is June 1st, each year.  

Please congratulate the three 2016 recipients of the Jorgenson Me-
morial Scholarship: 

  Stacia Sherry is currently going to school for nursing; her SOFT Sibling is Elise, who has 
Trisomy 18. 
  
  Olivia Thompson is going to school to be a Special Education teacher; her SOFT Sibling 
is Karah, who has Trisomy 18 (deceased). 
 
  Grace Gilhooly is going to school for marketing or library science; her SOFT Sibling is 
Claire, who has Trisomy 18. 
 
Each of these young ladies received a $500 scholarship. 

http://trisomy.org/?page_id=5491
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